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31 January 2022 

John Trafalgar 
Email: fyi-request-18250-66f4717f@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe John 

Official Information Act Request 

Thank you for your request of 19 January 2022, under the Official Information Act 1982, for 
the following information: 

Please provide a copy of the Authority's mobile phone usage and reimbursement policy (in relation to the 
use of a mobile phone with its usage fee paid for, in full or in part, by the Authority, regardless of whether 
the phone was supplied by the Authority to an employee or contractor, or whether the employee/contractor 
provided its own phone).  

The term "reimbursement" in this request may refer to any reimbursement policy where the Authority 
requests the employee/contractor to reimburse the Authority for private usage, or where the Authority 
subsidises/reimburses an employee/contractor for business usage of a mobile service not paid for by the 
Authority. 

In relation to the above request please find attached a copy of the NZQA policy document, Using 
NZQA provided mobile phones and services. 

Occasionally, staff who are not issued with an NZQA’s cell phone may claim for adhoc business 
usage (based on actual and reasonable costs) for their personal cell phone if preapproval is given. 

As part of the commitment to open and transparent government, NZQA is proactively releasing 
responses to Official Information Act requests which are of public interest. NZQA intends to publish 
its response with the next quarterly proactive release of documents.  Your name and contact details 
will be removed before publication.  

If you require further assistance or believe we have misinterpreted your request, please contact 
ministerials@nzqa.govt.nz. 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official 
Information Act 1982, to lodge a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsman at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. You can also telephone 0800 802 502 or write to the Ombudsman 
at PO Box 10152, Wellington, 6143. 

Nāku nā 

Dr Grant Klinkum 
Pouwhakahaere/Chief Executive 
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